From: IBEW Local 2304 [mailto:ibew2304@att.net]

Sent: Wednesday, May 05, 2010 10:13 AM

To: Martin, Al

Cc: 'Self'; davidpski@sbcgloabl.net

Subject: APEX at Merry Street UDC Meeting

ΑI,

It is likely that I will not be able to attend the UDC meeting tonight regarding the APEX Enterprises redevelopment project at Merry and Winnebago on the Yahara River. I would like to briefly express my opposition to the project. It is wrong for many reasons not the least of which is (1) the humongous size of the project for the near east side neighborhood and (2) from an environmental perspective for its proximity to the Yahara River watershed.

If you could share these concerns with the representatives on the UDC, it would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks very much,

DAVE

David Poklinkoski 205 Ramsey Court Madison, WI 53704 770-8896